
P15



Scene

P15_01

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_02

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Dusk & Melody are laying on Melody's 
queen sized bed. They're both on 
their phones.

Scene

P15_02

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Dusk & Melody are laying on Melody's 
queen sized bed. They're both on 
their phones.

Scene

P15_02

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Dusk & Melody are laying on Melody's 
queen sized bed. They're both on 
their phones.

Scene

P15_03

Duration

02:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Dusk & Melody are laying on Melody's 
queen sized bed. They're both on 
their phones.

Scene

P15_03

Duration

02:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Dusk & Melody are laying on Melody's 
queen sized bed. They're both on 
their phones.

Scene

P15_04

Duration

04:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Dusk poses what she's doing and 
looks towards Melody

Scene

P15_04

Duration

04:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Dusk poses what she's doing and 
looks towards Melody

P15 Page  1/14



Scene

P15_04

Duration

04:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Dusk poses what she's doing and 
looks towards Melody

Scene

P15_04

Duration

04:00

Panel

4

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

Dusk poses what she's doing and 
looks towards Melody

Scene

P15_05

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

She touches her hand and moves 
towards her

Scene

P15_05

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

She touches her hand and moves 
towards her

Scene

P15_05

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

She touches her hand and moves 
towards her

Scene

P15_06

Duration

04:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

She starts kissing and caressing 
her, trying to initiate "something"

Scene

P15_06

Duration

04:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

She starts kissing and caressing 
her, trying to initiate "something"

Scene

P15_06

Duration

04:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

She starts kissing and caressing 
her, trying to initiate "something"

P15 Page  2/14



Scene

P15_06

Duration

04:00

Panel

4

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

She starts kissing and caressing 
her, trying to initiate "something"

Scene

P15_07

Duration

05:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

She starts kissing and caressing 
her, trying to initiate "something"

Scene

P15_07

Duration

05:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Action Notes

She starts kissing and caressing 
her, trying to initiate "something"

Scene

P15_07

Duration

05:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_07

Duration

05:00

Panel

4

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_07

Duration

05:00

Panel

5

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_08

Duration

05:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : Hey, uhm... d'you think you 
could do the... "tongue thing" on 
me..?

Scene

P15_08

Duration

05:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : Hey, uhm... d'you think you 
could do the... "tongue thing" on 
me..?
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Scene

P15_08

Duration

05:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : Hey, uhm... d'you think you 
could do the... "tongue thing" on 
me..?

Scene

P15_08

Duration

05:00

Panel

4

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : Hey, uhm... d'you think you 
could do the... "tongue thing" on 
me..?

Scene

P15_08

Duration

05:00

Panel

5

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : Hey, uhm... d'you think you 
could do the... "tongue thing" on 
me..?

Scene

P15_09

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK (oblivious) : Sure!

Scene

P15_09

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK (oblivious) : Sure!

Scene

P15_09

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK (oblivious) : Sure!

Scene

P15_10

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : Wait, no I mean...

Scene

P15_10

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : Wait, no I mean...
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Scene

P15_10

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : Wait, no I mean...

Scene

P15_11

Duration

02:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : I meant the OTHER tongue 
thing...

Scene

P15_11

Duration

02:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : I meant the OTHER tongue 
thing...

Scene

P15_12

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : Oooh?

Scene

P15_12

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : Oooh?

Scene

P15_12

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : Oooh?

Scene

P15_13

Duration

04:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : You mean the tongue thing 
that you said is really gross and 
that you'd never want to try again? 
THIS tongue thing?

MELODY : Y-yeah...

Scene

P15_13

Duration

04:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : You mean the tongue thing 
that you said is really gross and 
that you'd never want to try again? 
THIS tongue thing?

MELODY : Y-yeah...
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Scene

P15_13

Duration

04:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : You mean the tongue thing 
that you said is really gross and 
that you'd never want to try again? 
THIS tongue thing?

MELODY : Y-yeah...

Scene

P15_13

Duration

04:00

Panel

4

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : You mean the tongue thing 
that you said is really gross and 
that you'd never want to try again? 
THIS tongue thing?

MELODY : Y-yeah...

Scene

P15_14

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_14

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_14

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_15

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_15

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_15

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00
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Scene

P15_16

Duration

06:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_16

Duration

06:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_16

Duration

06:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_16

Duration

06:00

Panel

4

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_16

Duration

06:00

Panel

5

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_16

Duration

06:00

Panel

6

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_17

Duration

04:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_17

Duration

04:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

P15 Page  7/14



Scene

P15_17

Duration

04:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_17

Duration

04:00

Panel

4

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_18

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_18

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_18

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_19

Duration

02:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_19

Duration

02:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_20

Duration

02:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00
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Scene

P15_20

Duration

02:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_21

Duration

04:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_21

Duration

04:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_21

Duration

04:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_21

Duration

04:00

Panel

4

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_22

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY (panting) : H-hey! Why did 
you stop?

Scene

P15_23

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : To give you time to breathe?

Scene

P15_23

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : To give you time to breathe?
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Scene

P15_23

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : To give you time to breathe?

Scene

P15_24

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : I'll let you know when I 
need to breathe!

Scene

P15_24

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : I'll let you know when I 
need to breathe!

Scene

P15_24

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY : I'll let you know when I 
need to breathe!

Scene

P15_25

Duration

04:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY(cont) : Just stick your 
tongue out!

DUSK : ok!

Scene

P15_25

Duration

04:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY(cont) : Just stick your 
tongue out!

DUSK : ok!

Scene

P15_25

Duration

04:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY(cont) : Just stick your 
tongue out!

DUSK : ok!

Scene

P15_25

Duration

04:00

Panel

4

Duration

01:00

Dialog

MELODY(cont) : Just stick your 
tongue out!

DUSK : ok!
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Scene

P15_26

Duration

04:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_26

Duration

04:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_26

Duration

04:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_26

Duration

04:00

Panel

4

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_27

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_27

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_27

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_28

Duration

04:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00
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Scene

P15_28

Duration

04:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_28

Duration

04:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_28

Duration

04:00

Panel

4

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_29

Duration

02:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_29

Duration

02:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_30

Duration

04:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_30

Duration

04:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_30

Duration

04:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00
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Scene

P15_30

Duration

04:00

Panel

4

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_31

Duration

02:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_31

Duration

02:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_32

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_32

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_32

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_33

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_33

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00
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Scene

P15_33

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_34

Duration

02:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_34

Duration

02:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Scene

P15_35

Duration

03:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : So uh... Not so gross after 
all huh?

MELODY (putting her hand on Dusk's 
mouth) : sh-shush...

Scene

P15_35

Duration

03:00

Panel

2

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : So uh... Not so gross after 
all huh?

MELODY (putting her hand on Dusk's 
mouth) : sh-shush...

Scene

P15_35

Duration

03:00

Panel

3

Duration

01:00

Dialog

DUSK : So uh... Not so gross after 
all huh?

MELODY (putting her hand on Dusk's 
mouth) : sh-shush...

Scene

P15_36

Duration

01:00

Panel

1

Duration

01:00
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